
 

FARNDON 
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   NEWSLETTER: SEP ‘18 

AMAZING! WITH YOUR HELP LAST YEAR WE RAISED: 

£3,457.75 

HOW WE DID IT: 
 
DISCO’S   NON-UNIFORM 
CHRISTMAS CARDS  SUMMER FAYRE 
CHRISTMAS FAYRE  JUST GIVING 
LOTTERY   MATCH FUNDING 
EASTER BINGO  SPORTS DAY 

MALPAS FC DONATION RAFFLES 

 

We had already donated New Sports Kit to the school (£700) and paid for coaches to the 
Christmas Panto’s (£750) 
 

We saved £7,625 from last year, which has enabled us to invest over £10,000 on new 

activities, equipment, benches and markings for the school playground. 
 
The PTA would like to say a big Thank You to all parents, pupils, teachers and the wider 
Farndon community that helped us achieve this. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

WE’VE SPENT IT ON: 

MOVING FORWARD : 
We would like to continue to support the Children at Farndon School, by raising more PTA 

funds through fun events. WE NEED MORE HELPERS to enable us to achieve this. If 

you would like to help, we are looking for a chairperson & class reps. Please contact Portia 

Clarke or Fiona Moulding through the school office, or via the Facebook page.  


